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SUNDAY 27 MARCH – Easter Day

WE WELCOME everyone to our Parish 
Eucharist today.

A warm welcome back to Rev Patsy 
Critchley who is taking our service 
this morning

An audio loop is installed for those with hearing 
aids: please switch to the ‘T’ position.  Parents 
with toddlers are invited to use the children’s 
corner at the back of the church.

You are welcome to stay for tea, coffee or 
squash in the church hall after the 
service. 

There is a collection for the work of the 
church during the 3rd hymn.  

HYMNS
267 Jesus Christ is ris’n today, alleluia!
509 This joyful Eastertide
24 Alleluia, alleluia
355 Now the green blade riseth
503 Thine be the glory

Please pray for:
…those who suffer in mind, body or 
spirit:
Angie Rigney; Jean Mattock; Yvonne 
Milne; Martin Woods; Mark Williams;  
Eli Garlant; Anne Tasker; Susan 
O’Sullivan; Di Bage; Jane  Swallow; Jim 
Dickson; Phil Williams

In Care: Pat Cook

R.I.P. Ingrid Turner

The funeral of Ingrid Turner will take place in 
church on Monday 11 April at 10am.

APRIL DIARY
Sun 3rd 9.15am Parish Eucharist
Thurs 7th 8pm Quiet Service
Sun 10th 9.15am Parish Eucharist
              10.30am Annual Parish Church 
Meeting
Wed 13th 10am Holy Communion
Sun 17th 9.30am Family Service
Sun 24th 9.15am Parish Eucharist
Wed 27th 10am Holy Communion 

Electoral Roll
We are now due to update our Electoral 
Roll. If you are not already on the Roll 
and would like to be, please take a form 
from the oak fitment and hand it to Janet 
once completed.

Annual Parish Church Meeting
Our Annual Meeting takes place in the 
church hall after the service on 
10April. Please stay and support the 
church wardens and PCC in their work 
during the interregnum.

We are looking for new members for 
the PCC. If you are interested please 
fill in a form from the oak fitment and 
hand it to Janet. 

At the PCC meeting it was decided 
that our charity for 2016 will be 
WaterAid.

The key to the toilet in the church hall is on the 
oak fitment by the main door (teddy bear key ring).  


